
 

 

My SEDOL – New SEDOL 
Allocation Process 

Introducing My SEDOL – Final Reminder 

 

We are writing to remind you of changes to the SEDOL application process that take place from 1st April 

2024. The current process of accepting SEDOL applications via email will be replaced by the new online 

service – My SEDOL.   

The new service is part of a continued commitment to SEDOL customers by ensuring timely and 

accurate reference data via the online SEDOL Masterfile portal – www.sedol.co.uk. 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

 

What do I need to do? 

- All SEDOL requestors are required to register at www.sedol.co.uk  

 

- My SEDOL Training is now available. This can be accessed via training videos at Watch 

videos | Guided learning | LSEG 

 

- User guides are also available via www.lseg.com/Sedol. Please reach out to 

SEDOLtraining@lseg.com for further information. 

 

- From 1st April 2024 no SEDOL requests will be accepted via email, all requests are 

through SEDOL Masterfile using My SEDOL. 

30th March 2024 Last day to request SEDOLs via smfnewisues@lseg.com 

1st April 2024 
All SEDOL requests to be made via www.sedol.co.uk via your My 

SEDOL folder 
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